
I am a resident of Jackson County, and I support HB 2739.  I don’t want our valuable organic crops 
contaminated by neighboring GM crops, and should such contamination occur,  the damaged farmer 
should be able to sue the manufacturer of the contaminating plants for damages.  Our valuable crops 
should not be barred from entering prospective buyers’ countries because those countries will not 
tolerate GM contamination, and our organic crops have been contaminated.I ask that my comments be 
submitted into the public record. 
 
Terry Stone 
395 Kearney Street 
Ashland, OR 97520 

 


